
McCoig Materials, LLC 
PO Box 6349 
Plymouth, MI 48170 

EGLE,AQD 
Detroit District 
3058 W. Grand Blvd. 
Suite 2-300 
Detroit, MI 48202 

September 9, 2019 

Dear Jon, 

McCo:ig Materials 
RECEIVED 

SEP 11 2019 

Air Quality Division 
Detroit Office 

This letter is in response to our violation notice dated August 21, 2019. We were 
unaware we were in a non-compliance situation, due to a special condition in our permit 
242-1 OA. The stack configuration has been in place since our original permit, which was 
issued in 2011 . While reviewing our new permit, there was an oversight on this 
provision requested. 

We have just applied for a PTI modification for the existing stack configuration to be 
acceptable. If there are any other steps that we can take that will facilitate this process, 
please feel free to contact me and we can discuss the situation further. 

Warm regards, 

,#St!fi-
Steve Carlson 
McCoig Materials, LLC 
General Manager 
734-341-0256 
scarlson@mccoig.biz 

P.O. Box 6349, Plymouth, MI 48170 ~ (734) 357-2145 


